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TO: NCWRPC Commissioners

FROM: Dennis Lawrence, NCWRPC

DATE: April 9, 2020

RE: Rescheduling of April 29, 2020 Executive & Commission Meetings
COMMENTS:

Due to the Coronavirus and Governor Evers’ “Safer at Home” order, the April
Executive and Commission meetings are now rescheduled for May 27, 2020. We
will keep you updated if the May 27" date needs to be changed for any reason.

Stay safe and healthy. NCWRPC will be in contact soon with meeting details.
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MEMORANDUM:
TO: NCWRPC Commissioners
FROM: Dennis Lawrence, Executive Director
DATE: May 11, 2020
RE: Cancellation of May 27, 2020 Commission Meeting

We certainly live in interesting times! As you know, last month we rescheduled our
April 29" meeting to May 27". That was done prior to the extension of the Safer at
Home Order by the Governor with the signing of Executive Order #28.

Due to the continued health risks related to the Coronavirus Pandemic, we are
cancelling our Commission meeting for May 27". Our next meeting will be July
22™. The hope is that will be an in person meeting, but we will explore other
options based on the situation.

The Executive Committee meeting also scheduled for May 27" will occur, but as a
conference call. See attached agenda.

Please know that staff continues to work on the many projects that were already
underway throughout the region. We do have some staff in the office, but most
are working remotely. Feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or
concerns. | can be reached in the office at 715-849-5510, Extension 304, or by cell
phone at 715-573-4210. You can also email me at dlawrence@ncwrpc.org.

Stay well and looking forward to seeing you all soon!

PROVIDING ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT, GEOGRAPHIC INFORMATION SYSTEMS, INTERGOVERNMENTAL COORDINATION,
LAND USE PLANNING, AND TRANSPORTATION ASSISTANCE SINCE 1973.



